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July 17, 2023 
 
 
Graham Steele  
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
 
RE: Review Report 23-246-RR GN File: 1029-20-2324FS0630 
 
Dear Mr. Steele,  
 
Thank you for your review report and letter dated June 19, 2023, regarding your findings and 
recommendations with respect to ATIPP request 1029-20-2324FS0630.  
 
My department is happy to accept your recommendation. We will diligently undertake the 
necessary steps to thoroughly review and redact the external audit report in accordance with 
the ATIPP Act's stipulations. Our paramount concern is the safeguarding of confidential 
information while facilitating the timely release of pertinent details to the applicant, at latest, by 
September 19, 2023.  
 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Hon. Margaret Nakashuk 
Minister Family Services 

 
ᒪᓕᒐᓕᐅᖅᑎ ᒫᒡᒍᓚ ᓇᑲᓱᒃ 

Honourable Margaret Nakashuk 
L’honorable Margaret Nakashuk 

Nanngariyauyuq Margaret Nakashuk 
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